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On June 1, Osman Chalishkan Mjavanadze, Chairman of the International Investors Association
of Georgia, held a working meeting with Ak-Air Georgia in an online format. During the meeting,
the parties discussed the problems created by the pandemic and ways to solve them, the need
to schedule a new flight in the direction of Tbilisi-Batumi-Trabzon / Trabzon-Batumi-Tbilisi due
to the approaching summer tourism season and increase international flights.
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